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RESCHEDULED CONFERENCE CALL ON
PORTABILITY ISSUES -- SEPTEMBER 26,
2001 AT 1:30 PM EST, RATHER THAN AT
2:30 PM

[13963] September 20, 2001 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 63-01 PENSION OPERATIONS
ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 58-01 RE: RESCHEDULED CONFERENCE CALL ON PORTABILITY
ISSUES -- SEPTEMBER 26, 2001 AT 1:30 PM EST, RATHER THAN AT 2:30 PM Please note that
the conference call on “portability issues” arising from EGTRRA has been RESCHEDULED
FOR 1:30 PM (EST) on Wednesday, September 26, 2001 (rather than at 2:30 pm EST).1 The
conference call “dial-in” number (800-949-5539) and the confirmation number (5540808)
for the call remain unchanged. If you would like to participate in this call and have not yet
responded, please complete the attached form and fax it to Brenda Turner by Tuesday,
September 25th. In addition, if there are any particular issues you would like to discuss
during the call, please provide the items on the response form or contact me at (202)
326-5837 or tkim@ici.org. Thomas T. Kim Assistant Counsel Attachment 1 For the prior
notice regarding this conference call, see Institute memorandum to Pension Committee No.
62-01 and Pension Operations Advisory Committee No. 57-01, dated September 17, 2001.
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